Councillor Donald Balsillie

Ward 2, Clackmannanshire North Greenfield House, Alloa. FK10 2AD

Telephone: 01259 452255

Fax: 01259 452230 Legal Post: LP9, Alloa

E-Mail: dbalsillie@clacks.gov.uk

THIS PAPER RELATES TO ITEM 17 ON THE AGENDA

MOTION TO CLACKMANNANSHIRE COUNCIL - 12TH MARCH 2009

The Chief Executive writes a letter signed by all elected members to SP Energy Network requesting that given the extent of inconvenience and disruption to Alloa Town Centre Traders and Businesses that they reconsider their goodwill customer service payment of £100 per business with a view to significantly enhancing this payment.

It is further moved that the Director of Development & Environmental Services meets with the Zone Leader Central Zone to seek to ensure that such an occurrence is unlikely to occur again in Alloa Town Centre and that it has a reliable supply of electricity in the future, particularly during the busy festive season. The Director of Development & Environmental Services to prepare a report to Council on the outcome of these discussions and proposed actions.

Councillor Donald Balsillie